
I am Vanessa Haines, Family School Support worker based at the Rowde Campus. 

I began my journey within the school setting when my youngest child of three began 

Primary School, where I started work as a general Teaching Assistant. During this 

time, I became interested in working with children with SEN on a one to one basis. 

My role evolved into supporting both children and parents/carers. An opportunity 

arose at Silverwood which enabled me to explore further my passion for SEN and 

provide targeted support for families.  

I joined Silverwood in 2021 in my current position where I am continuing to develop 

and enhance my skills and passion for supporting children and their families within a 

specialist environment. 

 


